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Comments: Single track motorcycle trails are some of the most in demand, yet least available trails in Arizona,

especially in southern Arizona.  Developing new trails that are properly designed for single track motorcycle

riding is excellent management that will provide for the activity while helping to manage the resources.  As a

lifelong resident of Arizona and avid mountain biker and motorcycle rider, I look forward to more of these

opportunities in my home state rather than having to travel to Colorado or Idaho to find sufficient single track

opportunities with my limited vacation time.  I hike and bike regularly from my home in Phoenix, but have to travel

at least an hour to find single track motorcycle opportunities.  Having more areas available in southern Arizona

will bring recreation dollars to communities that need them.  I regularly spend a few hundred dollars a weekend in

the communities I visit for riding when you consider the hotel, food, and miscellaneous expenses.  Most of us that

ride travel around the state with the seasons on weekends and holidays.  I regularly travel up to Prescott and

Flagstaff in the summer for riding.  It will be nice to have more options in southern Arizona' s breathtaking

landscape.  Clearly  I support this project and encourage the USNF to continue developing more of the same so

that sufficient single track trail miles and networks are developed.


